Notice of Public Hearing - Town of Hamilton Zoning Board of Appeals

A Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, June 5, 2024, at the H-W Library, 14 Union Street & via
Zoom & will commence at 7:00 PM. The applicant is Andrew McFarland, the application is for the
property located at 59 Rust St, Assessor's Map 55, Lot 156, owned by Mark & Catherine Carleo. The
applicant is seeking a Finding under Zoning Bylaw Section 5.3.4.5 for dimensional relief from side yard
set-back requirements to build upon the existing footprint. A copy of the complete application is
available for review in the Building Department during the regular hours of operation of the Town Hall
at 299 R Bay Road.

Bruce Gingrich, Chair



